Breton, Mary B

From: Greg Moser <vtsec11@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 25, 2023 4:28 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars Il Program

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| would like to comment on the Advanced Clean Cars Il Program in Maine

My wife and | live in Portland and we are very concerned about trying to live on a habitable planet in the face of Climate
Change (CC). The US and the world have been severely under performing in our efforts to reduce CC gases since the
1980's. Now we must take action, immediately!

Since transportation is THE biggest source of CC Gases in Maine, we need to have the Advanced Clean Cars program in
place to have a chance to meet our stated goals and save a livable earth. The ACC allows some flexibility in the timetable
for mandating it's goals, yet will get us there in time. This will help implement EV in a largely rural state.



